May 18, 2015

Keith Famie

Dear Keith,

The showing of Embrace of Aging — Female Perspective, for our church fundraiser was a complete success.

We sold 270 tickets and the presentation was enjoyed by all. It was interesting, informative, and most
importantly, an opportunity for us to meet and talk to many of our parishioners.

Your question and answer afterward received rave reviews. You totally captivated the audience with your stories.

We look forward to doing another with the “Male Perspective” this fall.

Thank-you again,
v'%w

Kulhavi



